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From the Prez


Hello to all. As you can see I 
am restarting or in my case 
starting a club newsletter. My 
idea is just to sent a 2 page 
PDF file with any upcoming 
events, short report of past 
events perhaps something 
brief from training and safety. 
If ANYONE else would like 
to submit pictures/stories of 
RC related events they may 
have attended outside of 
KCAM that would be 
GREAT. (yes there is RC 
outside of KCAM). 


So far things, I believe, have 
gotten off well. We had a 
pretty good turnout for the 
first flyer event won by Rob 
Lough  (nitro) and Scott 
Harrison (electric).  There 
was quite a bit of food 
afterwards.


We had our field maintenance 
day on March 6th and Club 
Meeting as well. I think lunch 
was thrown in too. I’d like to 
thank EVERYONE who 
participated.  You should 
notice a bit of a change and 
hopefully improvements to our 
field. I would really like to thank 
Jack Dickerson the Field Chair.


‘Nuff Said see ya at the field.

Field Work

Besides the usual trimming, raking and repairing,  Eric Barker 
cropped a good 10 to 20 feet off the trees on the east end of the 
runway. THANKS ERIC.  I KNOW this will in the long run 
reduce crashes…ask me how I know.  


We also leveled the RC car track do to lack of interest. Jack 
flattened it out with some large Tonka truck and seeded it. It will 
look great once everything has grown in.


Last year at the Large Scale fly in we had a gentleman by the 
name of Ben Culhane join the club. He coincidentally owns a 
road paver, a large 12000 lb type. He has graciously allowed the 
use of it to flatten the runway.  The Roller will remain at the 
field and will be used on a regular basis. Once the details are 
worked out we will come out with a  “roller schedule”.  I really 
think rolling the runway will .
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MAY 2024 
UPCOMING 

EVENTS


 * 1 MENTION FOR JUNE

MAY 4 


Tailgate/Swap Meet

Club Meeting


MAY 11

SPRING ROAD CLEAN UP


MAY 12 

SPRING ROAD CLEAN UP 


(RAIN DATE)


MAY 23, 24, 25

CEN-DEL WARBIRD AND 


CLASSICS


*JUNE 8TH

CLUB PICNIC


CLUB PICNIC WILL ALSO 

INCLUDE AN ARF BUILD, 

KIT BUILD AND ROG BUILD 

FLY AND COMPETITION


Nice job on repaired door. Thanks to Steve Rogers.

KCAM TREASURER

Dues are $100


Renewals can be paid via PayPal. 

Visit:


kentcountyaeromodelers.com/membership for 
the PayPal link and membership information. 

In the PayPal message box, please indicate 
what payment is for and add AMA Number.


or Renewals may be mailed in to 

Kent County Aeromodelers 


PO BOX 131,

 Camden Wyoming, 


Delaware 19934


PILOTS WANTED:

We are looking for pilots to join 

the NEXA-FIGHTER GROUP.  

www.motionrc.com/collections/

nexa

These are .45-.60 sized warbirds, 
reasonably priced. we have 6 as 
of today 4/17.  BTW, these are 

the SMALLER Nexa planes. 
NITRO or .50 equivalent.

REMINDER TO ALL KCAM MEMBERS:


ALL PEOPLE FLYING AT OUR FIELD MUST :


BE CURRENT WITH DUES/MEMBER IN GOOD 
STANDING


EFFECTIVE AND VALID AMA, CURRENT TRUST


BE CHECKED OUT BY APPROVED KCAM CHECK 
PILOT


http://www.motionrc.com/collections/nexa
http://www.motionrc.com/collections/nexa
http://kentcountyaeromodelers.com/membership

